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Jo Porter writes for Local Government News

23rd July 2021

The independent review of children’s social care, ‘The case for change’, revealed the system is in urgent
need of reform, identifying several issues, thus inviting further feedback for the next phase of the review.
Jo Porter examines the tension between the rigid statutory framework around child protection and the
frontline child protection work done with families.

To read the article in full click here.
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